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***MEDIA ADVISORY***       

First new home to be set at Weston’s Mobile Home Park tomorrow

The mobile home de-construction team assembled by Lt. Governor Phil Scott and Secretary of Commerce 
and Community Development Lawrence Miller finished up work at Weston’s Mobile Home Park earlier 
this week, and the first new mobile home will be delivered to the park tomorrow. 

A major donor will also attend to announce their $50,000 contribution to the project. 

DATE: Thursday, November 17
TIME: 9:30 AM
PLACE: Weston’s Mobile Home Park, Berlin

(Route 12, 2 miles south of Montpelier)

In addition, several people who have been involved in the rehabilitation of the park will also be there to 
say a few words:

Ellery Packard (Weston’s park owner)
Bob & Patty Goodell (owners of the new mobile home)
Lt. Gov. Phil Scott
Jeff Schulz (Town Administrator, town of Berlin)
Housing Commissioner Jennifer Hollar

 
###

For more information, please contact:

Nancy Driscoll / Chief of Staff, Lt. Governor Phil Scott
nancy.driscoll@state.vt.us  //  Office: 802-828-2226  //  Cell: 802-734-7555
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